
 
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 

 
 

1300EZ Form Filing Schedule for June 2019, Bid Lettings 
 

On occasions where multiple bid lettings occur in one calendar month, MDOT is required to file 
an updated 1300EZ from contractors who were granted low bid status of a previously scheduled 
bid letting for which contracts are pending contract award.  An updated 1300EZ is not required 
if a low bid status from a previous letting did not occur. 
 
Therefore, if your company received low bid status of projects from the June 7, 2019, Bid Letting, 
and your company is requesting, or has requested to bid for the following June special lettings 
scheduled for June 12 and/or June 28, a revised 1300EZ would be required to be submitted  
after the June 7, 2019, Bid Letting, unless other arrangements have been made with MDOT. 
 
Form 1300EZ may be submitted online, as an attachment electronically to MDOT-
BidLetting@michigan.gov, or via fax at either 517-373-3707 or 517-241-4193.  
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